
From: registrar
Sent: June 7, 2017 2:40 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 6, 2017 2:16 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-06 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Tracy Shepley 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I already know more people who work full time and can't afford to eat, let alone pay increased hydro 
bills.  If this increase goes through you will see a GIANT increase in homeless Canadians. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




